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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CCR to SB 758 outlines the credentialing process for medical marijuana employees and 

specifies duties of the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) when reviewing 

applications.  

 

According to OMMA, the measure aligns the employee credential application with standards 

applied to all other agency applications. OMMA may reject applications for certain errors, which 

allows the applicant to correct those issues within thirty (30) days at no additional cost, rather 

than denying the application and requiring the applicant to pay the fee again. Although the 

number of applications requiring denial versus rejection is unknown, OMMA anticipates the 

impact to be minimal. Any variance in application fees received by the agency will be absorbed 

within existing resources, thus having no direct fiscal impact on the state budget.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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